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Oregon has the great honor of being the first state to implement the Vote by Mail 

process, some 25 years ago. For 25 years, we have enjoyed a safe, fair, efficient, 

and cost-effective way of making our voices heard. Rather than destroy an excellent 

system, our legislators should be looking for ways to help other states put their own 

Vote by Mail in place. Please vote against SB 210. Thank you. 


